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Constructing a Hospital 
Unlike Any Other in the 
North America 
It’s amazing how far we’ve come. What was a vast open space in 2011 
is now a 14-storey building, thanks to the efforts of our hospital’s 
planning team, our project partners and the hundreds of construction 
workers, architects and engineers who have worked on the site.

The activity at Keele St. and Highway 401 signifies that a big change 
is coming to hospital care for our community. The new Humber 
River Hospital will be North America’s first fully digital hospital – 
ushering in a new era of healthcare, one which will use the finest 
possible technology to support a philosophy of patient-centered care.

Integrating the physical construction with advanced medical 
technology, ground-breaking environmental planning and patient-
care innovation is no easy feat. Ours will be a hospital that is green, 
efficient and smart… one of the finest in the world.

It will have an immediate impact on our patients, and is already 
attracting interest from healthcare planners around the globe. They 
are looking to learn from the level of innovation we have integrated 
into our planning, both in terms of the construction, and what it 
will mean for patient care delivery. The lessons they learn here will 
inform the planning of their future hospital facilities.

Despite being one of the largest, most complex construction 
projects ever in Canada, we’ll open on October 18, 2015 – on time 
and on budget.

Progress Report
•	75% of all construction is now completed
• All roadways are now paved
• Landscaping is well underway, including the planting 
	 of over 800 trees
• The Cancer Care, Dialysis, Cardiology, Medical Imaging 
	 and Surgical Clinics are almost complete and are currently 
	 undergoing air handling testing and balancing

Patient-Care Report
• 80% of inpatient rooms are single patient rooms, for 
	 optimal privacy and comfort
• 24hr visiting hours, so you never have to leave the ones you love
• 100% fresh air throughout the entire building, all the time
• Secure online access to your medical record – right at  
	 your bedside

We Need Your Help
We have to purchase 55,000 pieces of equipment to provide 
the most advanced patient care. It will take an investment 
of $225 million from you – our caring and compassionate 
community – to buy the much-needed equipment that will 
complete our new building. 

The provincial government is investing $1.75 billion to build 
and maintain the new hospital, but they do not fund the 
vast majority of our equipment needs. For that we need the 
strength of our entire community.

Let’s have everything ready for when the doors open October 
18, 2015. Donate today and help us finish the job!
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As we say goodbye to the last days of summer, 
we look towards the coming Fall months with 
much anticipation and renewed fundraising 
vigor. In fact, this time of year is traditionally 
a crucial one for our fundraising efforts. This 
October will be especially hopeful – it will 
mark one year until the new hospital opens.

When we became involved with the 
fundraising efforts for the new Humber 
River Hospital many years ago, opening day 
seemed like a distant dream. And now, with 
just over a year until we open the doors to 
North America’s first fully digital hospital 
on October 18, 2015, the excitement and 
urgency are palpable. It’s this very real sense 
of urgency that will drive our fundraising 
activities for the capital campaign over the 
next year – we need your support.

Thousands of construction workers, architects, 
engineers and planners are working hard to 
build our new hospital. But it will take the 
strength and heart of an entire community to 
open the doors in 2015. 

Thanks to your generosity, our progress has 
been tremendous - $62 million raised to date. 
While we still have a long road ahead of us to  
our goal of $225 million, our drive remains 
strong and our belief unwavering. 

We steadfastly proclaim that we will be 
successful in our fundraising, we will open 
the doors to the new Humber River Hospital, 
and we will celebrate together the amazing 
things that can happen when a community 
puts their heart and soul into a project.

RBC Foundation
Donates $1.25 Million
On May 7, RBC announced a generous pledge in support of the 
Child & Adolescent Mental Health program at the NEW Humber 
River Hospital. The new hospital’s Child & Adolescent Mental 
Health Inpatient Unit will be named in recognition of this gift from 
the RBC Foundation.  

“We understand the toll mental illness can take on children and 
families, along with our communities” said Susan Stauth, RBC 
Regional Vice President, Toronto West. “That’s why we’re proud to 
support Humber River Hospital as they help individuals in need gain 
the confidence and connections necessary to live happy healthy lives.” 

RBC, HRH and HRH Foundation staff and volunteers celebrate 
RBC’s generous gift.

International Brotherhood 
of Electrical Workers 
Local 353 Donates 
$650,000 
With 540 skilled electricians working on the new Humber River 
Hospital and their generous donation to the our capital campaign, 
IBEW Local 353 is helping to bring North America’s first fully digital 
hospital to life.   

“IBEW Local 353 believes that our skills and dedication to quality 
installations will ensure Humber receives the best facility possible to 
serve our community. We are a part of the community and believe 
that our involvement will not only benefit ourselves, but our families, 
friends and neighbours for years to come. We encourage others to 
give to our Humber River Hospital, the new benchmark for our 
healthcare system,” said Steven Martin, Business Manager, IBEW 
Local 353.

IBEW Local 353 members at the new Humber River Hospital.

Patients Care
Every day we are lucky enough to hear stories from so many of 
Humber’s grateful patients who want to give back in honour of the 
doctors and nurses who saved their lives, or the lives of their loved ones.

The Foundation is proud to announce the launch of a brand new 
fundraising program – Patients Care. Starting this Fall, posters 
and brochures featuring grateful patients and their doctors will be 
distributed throughout the three hospital sites to encourage others to 
consider making a gift to the new hospital in honour of their caregiver. 

Here’s just one example of a grateful patient expressing 
their gratitude:

“What I loved about my experience with Dr. Singh was that I felt like 
someone else genuinely cared about my son - he’s not the typical “in 
and out” doctor. He made a connection with Ethan that was more 
than doctor-patient. Although the circumstances were not exactly 
ideal, I love that I had the opportunity to meet such an amazing 
person. He’s beyond the title of a good doctor, he’s a good man. We’re 
very fortunate to have had him as our doctor.”

CELINE HARRIS - Mother to Ethan

$2,000,000 ............................................................ Yong Jo & Yong Mi Yu

$1,000,000 ...................................................... Falconeri Munro Tucci LLP

$650,000 ............ International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local 353 

$634,885 ............................................................... The Carpenter’s Union 

$500,000 .................................... The Rudolph P. Bratty Family Foundation

$300,000 .......................................Colombo Importing / Pelliccione Family

$250,000.........................................................Nick & Rosanne Cortellucci 

$104,352 ............................................................ Thelma & Carl Anderson

$100,000 .........................Paolo Abate & Nick Tsimidis, Real Wealth Group

Thank You for Investing in 
Patient Care Reinvented.

FAUSTO GAUDIO AND JACK KAY
Co-chairs, Campaign,
Humber River Hospital Foundation

The following individuals and corporations 
have answered the call for better healthcare 
by recently pledging more than $100,000 
in support of the $225 million campaign 
for the NEW Humber River Hospital.

PHOTO

PHOTO

campaign

Dr. Narendra Singh, Chief of Pediatrics and Acting Chief of Staff 
with grateful patient Ethan Harris.
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Why I Give
Janice Pound, Project Coordinator, 
Nephrology Program

As a staff member at Humber River Hospital, I donate because I believe 
in the new state-of-the-art facility that we are building. It is important 
for me to demonstrate to members in our community and to fellow 
co-workers that this new hospital is supported by the staff that works 
here. Our new Hospital is going to be of great value to our community, 
to our patients and for us, Humber River Hospital employees.
 
For me, donating is beneficial in two ways. First, it helps to build 
and equip a brand new, spacious hospital that will benefit thousands 
of patients.  Secondly, it helps to create a place where I am proud to 
work. When the new Hospital opens next year, I will take personal 
satisfaction in knowing that I have been a part of a group of people 
that have come together to help bring North America’s first fully 
digital hospital to our neighbourhood.

family campaign

community

Ciocaro Social Club Dinner
$4,500 (net) Raised
On the evening of April 10, 2014, the Ciocaro Social Club hosted 
a wonderful dinner in support of the Urology Department 
at the new Humber River Hospital. Over 70 attendees 
came out to show their support. A special thanks to Club  
President Joseph Capogna, and club members Mike Gliatta  
and Sandy Di Palma for organizing the fun filled evening. 

McHappy Day 2014
$25,000 (net) Raised
On May 7, 2014, a record breaking 13 McDonalds locations in 
Toronto’s Northwest Region chose to support the new Humber 
River Hospital through their annual McHappy Day! For that 
entire day, $1 from the purchase of every big mac, happy meal 
or any hot beverage went to supporting the Pediatrics program 
at the new hospital. A big thank you to Jon MacDonald (long-
time supporter) and new supporters Ann and Ferd Schroeder.

CIBC Annual Fundraising Day
$4,000 (net) Raised
On June 27, 2014, 12 local CIBC branches supported HRH 
through their 3rd Annual District-wide Fundraising Day. From 
on-site BBQs to bake sales, all the branches involved put a lot 
of heart and soul into this special day. Thank you to CIBC for 
helping us reach out to the community!

Havana Night
$5,000 (net) Raised
On the evening of July 30, 2014, Dr. Lisa Chiang (HRH 
physician) hosted Havana Night: a fundraiser at Lula Lounge 
in support of the new hospital. It was a full house with guests 
enjoying a wonderful three course meal followed by an incredible 
performance by the talented Ault Sisters! A big thank you to Dr. 
Chiang and everyone else who made this event possible. 

Upcoming Events
Shoppers Drug Mart Tree of Life
September 20 to October 17, 2014
Many local Shoppers Drug Mart stores in the city’s Northwest will 
be supporting Humber through their annual Tree of Life program. 
Purchase and sign a paper leaf, acorn, butterfly or bird at the cashier 
(which is then displayed on the store window) and all the proceeds 
will support the Maternal & Child department at the new Humber 
River Hospital.

Rotary TV Auction
November 21-22, 2014
Each year, multiple Rotary Clubs from across the GTA collaborate 
together to host a 19 hour metro-wide Rogers TV auction to raise 
funds for various charities across the city. The Humber River Hospital 
Foundation is once again a beneficiary and will receive 100% of the 
proceeds from auction items donated to the Foundation.  Support 
the new hospital by donating an auction item (gift cards, gift baskets, 
event tickets, etc.) to the Foundation or by bidding on an item 
during the Rotary TV Auction.

Giving Tuesday
December 2, 2014
Be a part of the national movement to kick off the giving season. 
Host an event, ask your friends to make a donation, donate a 
percentage of your earnings for the day. By showing you care, you 
can inspire others in your community to support the new Humber 
River Hospital.

For more information on any of these events, contact
Tania Grafstein-Ho 416-249-8111 x 2232 or tgrafsteinho@hrh.ca

Every dollar matters and our
community events are proof. 

The Humber River Hospital opens October 18, 2015 at a cost of 
$1.75 billion coming from the provincial government. Our community 
must raise $225 million in corporate, community and private funding 
to finish the job.

Host a community event and feel good about making a difference.

Whether it’s for goodwill, team building, or community support, 
show your stakeholders, employees, customers and their families 
that your organization, club, school or group cares.

To get started contact
Tania Grafstein-Ho 416-249-8111 ext 2232 | tgrafsteinho@hrh.ca

There’s Strength
in Numbers.
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special events

The River Ball: 
Revolution by the River
May 8, 2014
Paramount Event & Conference Centre
$670,000 (net) Raised

This was our most successful event! Following their phenomenally 
successful Broadway engagement, RAIN: A Tribute to the Beatles 
arrived for an exclusive performance at the River Ball, wowing the 
850 guests. The band took guests on a magical journey back to 
a time when all you needed was love, and a little help from your 
friends. The music spanned the entire career of the world’s most 
famous musical group, from the early hits “I Want to Hold Your 
Hand” and “Hard Day’s Night”, to later classics such as “Let it Be” 
and “Hey Jude”.

Team Revolution
September 7, 2014
Granfondo Scott Piacenza, Italy

Congratulations to all 69 members of Team Revolution who 
conquered the Granfondo Piacenza Scott on September 7, 2014. 
Each and every rider returned safe and sound. But before they 
reached the finish line, their stamina and strength were put to the 
test in a battle of gravel roads, steep climbs and scorching heat. 
Through extreme teamwork and sheer determination, our guys 
crossed the finish line all in the name of Humber River Hospital. 
Since its inception in 2012, Team Revolution has now raised  
$1 million for the new Hospital. Check out Facebook and Twitter 
for the exciting photos and recaps from Italy.

The AWESOME
Golf Invitational
August 18, 2014
Eagles Nest Golf Club
$200,000 (net) Raised

Thanks to everyone for teeing off in support of the Humber River 
Hospital and special thanks to our awesome sponsors, Plenary 
Group, PCL and Johnson Controls. Everyone enjoyed a glorious 
day of golf, friendship and fundraising.

A season to give. 
A day to inspire.

On Tuesday, December 2, 2014, millions of Canadians will be 
celebrating by donating, volunteering and feeling great about giving 
back to their favourite charity.

We would love your support on this day.
•	 Make a donation	 •	 Ask family/friends to donate
•	 Host an event	 •	 Donate a percentage of your day’s pay
 

By showing you care, you will inspire others in your community to 
support the new Humber River Hospital.

To learn more about Giving Tuesday, visit givingtuesday.ca 

Call Stephanie Highfield at 416-249-8111 ext. 3988 or 
shighfield@hrh.ca to learn more or arrange an event.

!

GivingTuesdayCA

Thank you to all our event committee 
members who volunteer their time 
and expertise for all of our fundraising 
events. We couldn’t do it without you!

Presented by
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contact us at 416-658-2001 or foundation@hrh.ca 
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We Need Your Help to 
Finish the Job 
We’re asking you to imagine tomorrow and get involved today. 
Help us finish this world class hospital, where caring will be just 
as important as care.

Ways to Give 
• Stocks & Securities 
• Planned or Deferred Gifts
• Monthly Gifts 
• Gifts-in-Kind
• Community and Third-Party Events 

Currently at
$62 million!
Your support is vitally important. Get involved 
today and help us finish the job.

$200 MILLION

$150 MILLION

$100 MILLION

$50 MILLION

$10 MILLION

$225 
MILLION

$175 MILLION

$125 MILLION

$75 MILLION

$25 MILLION

$62  
MILLION

Donate Today
416-658-2001
foundation@hrh.ca

Learn more at www.hrhfoundation.ca


